
 

 

         21st June 2022 
 

Year 2 trip to Broadstairs Beach 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are looking forward to our trip to Broadstairs Beach on Friday 1st July.  In 
preparation for this we kindly ask you to discuss with your children the importance of our 
beach safety rules.  These include remaining with your adult at all times, staying within 
the coned area on the beach and if any first aid is required to tell their adult.  Children will 
be given the opportunity to paddle in the sea, they must however go no deeper than their 
knees.  
 
Children must come to school dressed in shorts, a t-shirt and a jumper if required.  
Please ensure they wear sandals or shoes that are easy to take on/off and that they are 
not wearing socks.  Children must have a cap or sunhat and have sun cream applied 
before they come to school.  If your child would like to bring a bucket and spade, it must 
be labelled with their name and class as we cannot held responsible for items going 
missing.   
 
If your child suffers from travel sickness, please ensure they have been given the tablets 
or they are wearing travel sickness bands prior to leaving.  If this is the case, please also 
ensure you have registered the medication with the office so staff know when to give it 
to your child for the return journey. 
 
We will be travelling by coach and leaving school promptly, so please ensure your 
child arrives at school at 8.15am on the day of their trip.  We expect to be back at 
school by 4.30pm and will text parents to update throughout the day.   
 
The school will provide all children with a packed lunch.  Please ensure that your child 
brings an empty bag to carry their lunch and a filled water bottle. 
 
If you have any questions, then please just ask! 
 
The Year 2 Team 
 
 


